OQutrigger Foundation: Tony Crabb’s
letter thanking the Board for all its fi-
nancial support during his tenure as
coach for the Men's USA Olympic Vol-
leyball team and for the Board’s sup-
port of amateur athletics and the sports
program of the Club, was noted and re-
ceived . . . Board approved, in princi-
ple, a request for a fundraising auction
to be held in the Spring in conjunction
with the Entertainment Committee.




